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Lynne Aspery

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk
Sent: 26 June 2020 15:13
To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2020/0270/FFM

New comments have been received for application R/2020/0270/FFM at site address: LAND AT AND ADJOINING 
ESTON ROAD INCLUDING GATEWAY JUNCTION OF A66 TO MIDDLESBROUGH ROAD EAST GRANGETOWN 
 
from Engineering Team (Highways) helen.oakes@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
 
 
Comment type: 
No Objection 
 
Comments: 
I refer to the application and would offer no objections on highway grounds. The works will be subject to a S278/38 
Agreement to ensure future adoption. Road safety audits will be required throughout the design and construction of 
any highway works and on completion. Before the development commences details shall be submitted and 
approved in writing of proposals to provide contractor car parking and a materials storage compound within the site 
boundary for the duration of the works, 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Mr D Pedlow 
 


